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Education Credit Union Expands to Borger and Stinnett Texas 

AMARILLO, TX – (June 2023) Education Credit Union (ECU) commemorates the 
opening of the two newest Branches at 500 W. Grand in Borger Texas and 102 N. 
Main in Stinnett Texas with a Ribbon Cutting event. 

ECU and H&H Federal Credit Union have combined efforts, talents, and visions to 
serve an even greater portion of the beloved Panhandle.  

“We are eager to join talents to serve over 36,000 Panhandle residents. You are our 
members and that makes you our owners,” explained ECU CEO, Marcus Smith.  

Both credit unions were founded with the core purpose of “People Helping People”, 
by teachers, for teachers, and school employees. Now, ECU is open to anyone living 
within in a 10-mile radius of any of its ten branch locations as well as anyone that 
lives, works, worships or goes to school in any of the 18 counties that they service.  

“Both credit unions have a long, well-documented history of service and success in 
our communities and look forward to the impacts we will make in our communities 
together,” shared President of the H&H Market, Tina Hunter. 

The ECU Borger and Stinnett branches will provide a variety of services including: 
checking accounts, savings accounts, loans, free financial education, and free 
certified financial counseling. 
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About Education Credit Union: Education Credit Union has been serving the 
Texas Panhandle for the last 88 years and is dedicated to being people that love 
people into financial prosperity. ECU is open to anyone living, working, worshiping 
or going to school in Potter, Randall, Armstrong, Carson, Dallam, Sherman, 
Hansford, Ochiltree, Lipscomb, Hartley, Moore, Hutchison, Roberts, Hemphill, 
Gray, Deaf Smith, Donley and Oldham counties or anyone living within a 10-mile 
radius of any of its ten branch locations.  Education Credit Union has a variety of 
services including checking accounts, savings accounts, loans, free financial 
education, certified financial counseling and the most advanced mobile products 
avaliable to the people of the panhandle.  Additional information may be located at 
educationcu.com. 
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